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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

COUNCIL DISTRICTS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Whittier will 
conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, December 9, 2014, at 6:30 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the City Council Chamber, 13230 
Penn Street, Whittier, California, to consider the formation of four council districts 
in compliance with City Charter Section 400.  
 

Any person with an interest in this matter is invited to attend said hearing 
and testify.   
 

Should you have any questions concerning this public hearing, please 
contact Kathryn Marshall, City Clerk-Treasurer, City of Whittier, at (562) 567-
9854. 
 
 

Kathryn A. Marshall 
City Clerk -Treasurer 
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